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1) The two sliding screen doors on the Cabana were replaced due to severe corrosion of the frames.
 

2) [bookmark: _Hlk103180529]We’ve purchased a special ball valve to repair the dripping pool fill pipe.  This is a union ball valve which, unlike a common ball valve, can be installed without breaking the concrete deck.  Installation is planned after the pool closes for the season.  

3) [bookmark: _Hlk105581627]The lid and housing of the strainer basket for the 5HP pool pump were addressed for flatness and a new gasket installed.





Eugene Lisewski, Jr.
Chairman, Maintenance Committee


